To:	CAB VON DER LEYEN ARCHIVES
	From: WHELAN Anthony (CAB-VON DER LEYEN) Sent: Tuesday, September 7, 2021 8:49 AM
	To: Cc: HILI Charmaine (CAB-VON DER LEYEN) @ec.europa.eu>
	Subject: RE: Meeting request with
	Dear
	I would be happy to have an exchange with in the coming weeks. If possible, Charmaine Hili, my colleague responsible for personal data protection, will join us. My assistant will revert to you to discuss possible slots.
	Kind regards,
	Anthony Whelan
	From: Sent: Tuesday, August 31, 2021 2:32 PM To: WHELAN Anthony (CAB-VON DER LEYEN) Cc: Subject: Meeting request with
	Dear Mr Whelan,
	I hope you are well and you had a good summer break.
	I am reaching out on behalf of to see if you would be available for a meeting in the coming days, your agenda permitting. ould really appreciate an opportunity to catch up on various digital priorities, including data flows as well.
	I look forward to hearing from you. I copied my colleague, who works directly with as well.
	Best regards,

CAB VON DER LEYEN ARCHIVES jeudi 14 octobre 2021 14:59

From:

Sent: